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TERM 1 March 31st-April 4th at OSHClub 

Hello to the parents and carers of our Newington Wyvern House OSHClubers  

 
Standard Booking Procedures 
Thank you again to parents who enrol and  consistently book children online prior to  
attending OSHClub. Adhering to our booking procedures helps us provide our students  
with the safest quality care. If you have not enrolled your child but they have used the  
service, you are required to create a free online enrolment through www.oshclub.com.au.  
If you are experiencing difficulty enrolling your child online, please contact OSHClub  
Head Office on 03 8564 9000 for assistance, as OSHClub staff at Newington Wyvern House  
are not able to assist with the online enrolling process.  
 
Immunisation Records 
Thank you to parents who have been submitting all required immunisation records.  
To those who have not, please submit these forms to Eleanor at OSHClub as soon as 
possible. If you have updated your child’s immunisation since last providing us with their 
record, please submit their updated record too. You can email Medicare PDFs to 
oshclub.newington@gmail.com. We can also photocopy originals onsite if necessary.  
 
Homework and Art Club at After School Care 
Due to increased demands we now have a regular Homework Club at ASC. The Club  
runs from 4.30pm-5.00pm, Monday to Thursday, and is a great opportunity for boys  
who choose to do their homework at school. The homework half hour IS NOT compulsory, 
so if you prefer you child to complete their work at home under your supervision, our 
Homework Club will not affect your ability to do this.  
 
The quiet indoor space provided for the restructured Homework Club is also an opportunity  
for boys who need relaxed, passive play in their afternoon. The options for boys choosing  
quiet indoor activities between 4.30pm-5.00pmare 1) Homework Club,  2) Individual reading or 
or brain training (e.g. crosswords) and 3) Art Club. We are seeing some beautiful and  
creative results from the newly structured Art Club as our students who love to engage with 
crafts and material problem solving are now given a more involved space in which, they can 
develop their knowledge and confident self-identities, with regard to their creative pursuits.  
Please find photos below from this week’s Autumn inspired Art Club activities. 
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Above: Oliver shows us his interactive Autumn inspired puppet! 

 

  
 
                 Above: Adhi and Benny show their colourful Autumn inspired collages. 
 
Holiday Program – April 2014 
This year’s first Holiday Program is fast approaching so remember to book your children in 
as soon as possible! Given the nature of our Holiday Programs it is not always possible to 
accept walk-ins on the day. For this reason, make sure you are enrolled, booked and have 
sent us your immunisation records in order to ensure your child’s place at the program.  
Please see below for images of this Holiday Program’s themes and activities. These are also 
available online at through www.oshclub.com.au and at the sign in desk, at before and after 
school care. 
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Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428 131 700 

Coordinator: Eleanor Whale 

2IC: Pamela Alvarado 

OSHClub Assistants: Stephen O’Sullivan and Natalya Heidler 

OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  

 

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an 

account online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via 

your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the 

program. 
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